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EDUCATİONAL MOBİLİTY İN BURSA

ICT FOR MIGRANTS KA210-YOU

The educational mobility of our "ICT FOR MIGRANTS"
project, which took place with the participation of all
project partners, started with a meeting in Bursa, the
historic city of Turkey. It was organised by KEPDER.

On the first day of the project, the EU-HUMANACT team
presented strategies to improve the processes of
communication and learning with young migrants. The
EUROSPEAK team, for its part, shared with us a study in
which practical advice was provided in the application of
communication strategies.

ictformigrants

https://www.instagram.com/yesss_sdgs/
https://www.instagram.com/ictformigrants/


During the first day of the project, the team also visited
and interacted with the Ukrainian Association of Bursa,
a local organisation that works with Ukrainian
immigrants. The first day of the project was a
promising start for further collaboration on this
project. During the second day of the meeting, the
KEPDER team shared their success stories and
experiences of working with Europe. All partners
reviewed the important details of the project process,
assessed the main points and provided feedback.

On the last day of the project, an in-depth discussion
took place on the details and preparation of the
project guidelines.

Stay tuned for more details and updates. We will continue to share exciting details
about this project with you.
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Details of the meeting, which will take place in Zaragoza from 20 to 24 May, were
discussed. The transnational meeting ended with successful presentations and a
certification ceremony was held for the participants.


